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25th March, 2015. 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
 
Tighes Hill Public School’s Year 5 and 6 children have been invited to attend and participate in the Newcastle 
Combined Schools ANZAC Service. This year’s theme is: 
 

‘They served – WW1 Australian Army Nurses from the Hunter’ 
 

The children will be travelling to and from the venue by bus for $2.50.  
 
As this is such a special service, we require all children to be neatly presented in their full school uniform. 
 
 When: Wednesday 22nd April, 2015 
 Where: Civic Theatre, Newcastle 
 Departs: Bus leaves at 9:30am 
 Returns: Bus returns to school by 11.30am 
 Service: 10am to 11am 
 Wear: Full school uniform 
 Cost: $2.50 
 
 
 
 
Kerrie Armstrong    Deanne Brown     Tony Selwood 
OC Teacher     Stage 3 Assistant Principal    Principal 
 

 
 

Newcastle Combined Schools ANZAC Service 2015 
 

 
I give permission for my child ……………………………………………...... of class…………… to attend the 
Newcastle Combined Schools ANZAC Service at Civic Theatre on Wednesday 22nd April, 2015.  
 
            Bus fare of $2.50 is enclosed 
 
 
 I have paid online via the school website 
 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………    Date………………………… 
                               Parent /Caregiver 

 
 
 
 
 


